
From: Justin Wulf
To: Shannon Westerlund
Subject: Re: Restoration
Date: Tuesday, July 31, 2018 8:47:47 AM
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You can see all 3 trees in the one picture and the hardest one to see in first picture is visible in second picture. 

Justin Wulf 

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 26, 2018, at 15:55, Shannon Westerlund <shannon.westerlund@co.aitkin.mn.us> wrote:

Hi Justin,
 
Please see the attached letter and restoration order for your shoreland property and refer to the highlighted components of the ordinance.
Let me know if you have any questions about this. Our office appreciates your quick response to resolve this matter.
 
Thank you,
 
Shannon Westerlund
Aitkin County Environmental Services/Zoning
209 2nd Street NW, Rm 100
Aitkin, MN 56431
218-927-7342
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